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I am opposed to SB166.We do not need a bill that limits obtaining information  

that is considered public knowledge. We are not asking for anything considered  

private information. A CVR should be public knowledge if we have to have free and 

fair  

elections.  We are not asking for how each individual voted.  We just want to know 

who voted. 

We want transparency in government and in our elections.  This is the only way to 

gain and keep 

the public trust in our election system. 


